Smart Villages And Smart Cities Nptel
As recognized, adventure as capably as experience nearly lesson, amusement,
as well as union can be gotten by just checking out a book Smart Villages And
Smart Cities Nptel with it is not directly done, you could take even more
approaching this life, in relation to the world.
We find the money for you this proper as capably as easy mannerism to acquire
those all. We meet the expense of Smart Villages And Smart Cities Nptel and
numerous ebook collections from fictions to scientific research in any way.
accompanied by them is this Smart Villages And Smart Cities Nptel that can be
your partner.

Krishi-Parashara Parāśara 1999
Ancient Sanskrit text with English
translation on trees and plants.
Innovative Data Communication
Technologies and Application Jennifer
S. Raj 2022-02-17 This book presents
the latest research in the fields of
computational intelligence,
ubiquitous computing models,
communication intelligence,
communication security, machine
learning, informatics, mobile
computing, cloud computing and big
data analytics. The best selected
papers, presented at the
International Conference on
Innovative Data Communication
Technologies and Application (ICIDCA
2020), are included in the book. The
book focuses on the theory, design,
analysis, implementation and
applications of distributed systems
and networks.
Electric Power Distribution System
Engineering, Second Edition Turan
Gonen 2007-12-14 A quick scan of any
bookstore, library, or online
bookseller will produce a multitude
of books covering power systems.
However, few, if any, are totally
devoted to power distribution
engineering, and none of them are
true textbooks. Filling this vacuum
in the power system engineering
smart-villages-and-smart-cities-nptel

literature, the first edition of
Electric Power Distribution System
Engineering broke new ground. Written
in the classic, self-learning style
of the first edition, this second
edition contains updated coverage,
new examples, and numerous examples
of MATLAB applications. Designed
specifically for junior- or seniorlevel electrical engineering courses,
the author draws on his more than 31
years of experience to provide a text
that is as attractive to students as
it is useful to professors and
practicing engineers. The book covers
all aspects of distribution
engineering from basic system
planning and concepts through
distribution system protection and
reliability. The author brings to the
table years of experience and, using
this as a foundation, demonstrates
how to design, analyze, and perform
modern distribution system
engineering. He takes special care to
cover industry terms and symbols,
providing a glossary and clearly
defining each term when it is
introduced. The discussion of
distribution planning and design
considerations goes beyond the usual
analytical and qualitative analysis
and emphasizes the economical
explication and overall impact of the
distribution design considerations
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discussed. See what’s new in the
Second Edition: Topics such as
automation of distribution systems,
advanced SCADA systems, computer
applications, substation grounding,
lightning protection, and insulators
Chapter on electric power quality New
examples and MATLAB applications
Substation grounding Lightning
protection Insulators Expanded topics
include: Load forecasting techniques
High-impedance faults A detailed
review of distribution reliability
indices Watch Turan Gonen talk about
his book at:
http://youtu.be/OZBd2diBzgk
International Conference on Computer
Networks and Communication
Technologies S. Smys 2019 The book
features research papers presented at
the International Conference on
Computer Networks and Inventive
Communication Technologies (ICCNCT
2018), offering significant
contributions from researchers and
practitioners in academia and
industry. The topics covered include
computer networks, network protocols
and wireless networks, data
communication technologies, and
network security. Covering the main
core and specialized issues in the
areas of next-generation wireless
network design, control, and
management, as well as in the areas
of protection, assurance, and trust
in information security practices,
these proceedings are a valuable
resource, for researchers,
instructors, students, scientists,
engineers, managers, and industry
practitioners. .
The Innovator's Dilemma Clayton M.
Christensen 2000
Globalization and Its Discontents
Joseph Stiglitz 2015-09-24 From Nobel
laureate Joseph Stiglitz,
Globalization and its Discontents is
the bestselling exposé of the allpowerful organizations that control
our lives. Joseph Stiglitz's landmark
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book lifted the lid on how
globalization was hurting those it
was meant to help. Many of its
predictions came true, and it became
a touchstone in the debate. This
major new edition looks afresh at the
continuing mismanagement of
globalization, and how it has led to
our current political and economic
discontents. Globalization can still
be a force for good, Stiglitz argues.
But the balance of power has to
change. Here he offers real, tough
solutions for the future. 'A
massively important political as well
as economic document ... we should
listen to him urgently' Will Hutton,
Guardian 'Stiglitz is a rare breed,
an heretical economist who has
ruffled the self-satisfied global
establishment that once fed him.
Globalization and its Discontents
declares war on the entire Washington
financial and economic establishment'
Ian Fraser, Sunday Herald 'Gripping
... this landmark book shows him to
be a worthy successor to Keynes'
Robin Blackburn, Independent
Smart Universities Vladimir L. Uskov
2017-05-18 This book presents peerreviewed contributions on smart
universities by various international
research, design and development
teams. Smart university is an
emerging and rapidly evolving area
that creatively integrates innovative
concepts; smart software and hardware
systems; smart classrooms with stateof-the-art technologies and technical
platforms; smart pedagogy based on
modern teaching and learning
strategies; smart learning and
academic analytics; as well as
various branches of computer science
and computer engineering. The
contributions are grouped into
several parts: Part 1—Smart
Universities: Literature Review and
Creative Analysis, Part 2—Smart
Universities: Concepts, Systems and
Technologies, Part 3—Smart Education:
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Approaches and Best Practices, and
Part 4—Smart Universities: Smart Long
Life Learning. The book is a valuable
source of research data and findings,
design and development outcomes, and
best practices for faculty, scholars,
Ph.D students, administrators,
practitioners and anyone interested
in the rapidly growing areas of smart
university and smart education.
Septage Management Joseph W. Rezek
1980
Ninety Percent of Everything Rose
George 2014-09-09 On ship-tracking
Web sites, the waters are black with
dots. Each dot is a ship; each ship
is laden with boxes; each box is
laden with goods. In postindustrial
economies, we no longer produce but
buy, and so we must ship. Without
shipping there would be no clothes,
food, paper, or fuel. Without all
those dots, the world would not work.
Yet freight shipping is all but
invisible. Away from public scrutiny,
it revels in suspect practices,
dubious operators, and a shady system
of "flags of convenience." And then
there are the pirates. Rose George,
acclaimed chronicler of what we would
rather ignore, sails from Rotterdam
to Suez to Singapore on ships the
length of football fields and the
height of Niagara Falls; she patrols
the Indian Ocean with an anti-piracy
task force; she joins seafaring
chaplains, and investigates the harm
that ships inflict on endangered
whales. Sharply informative and
entertaining, Ninety Percent of
Everything reveals the workings and
perils of an unseen world that holds
the key to our economy, our
environment, and our very
civilization.
Renewable Energy Stephen Peake 2018
This international edition of
renewable energy is the ideal
introduction to the subject. The
interdisciplinary approach brings
together economic, social,
smart-villages-and-smart-cities-nptel

environmental and policy issues to
give a comprehensive assessment of
this multi-faceted area -- Publisher
description.
Solar Photovoltaics CHETAN SINGH
SOLANKI 2015-05-09 This thoroughly
revised text, now in its third
edition, continues to provide a
detailed discussion on all the
aspects of solar photovoltaic (PV)
technologies from physics of solar
cells to manufacturing technologies,
solar PV system design and their
applications. The Third Edition
includes a new chapter on “Advances
in c-Si Cell Processes Suitable for
Near Future Commercialization”
(Chapter 8) to introduce the
technological advancement in the
commercial production to keep the
readers up to date. Organized in
three parts, Part I introduces the
fundamental principles of solar cell
operation and design, Part II
explains various technologies to
fabricate solar cells and PV modules
and Part III focuses on the use of
solar photovoltaics as part of the
system for providing electrical
energy. In addition to this, numerous
chapter-end exercises are given to
reinforce the understanding of the
subject. The text is intended for the
undergraduate and postgraduate
students of engineering for their
courses on solar photovoltaic
technologies and renewable energy
technologies. The book is of immense
use for teachers, researchers and
professionals working in the
photovoltaic field. In a nutshell,
this book is an absolute must-read
for all those who want to understand
and apply the basics behind
photovoltaic devices and systems.
Wind Power Generation and Wind
Turbine Design Wei Tong 2010-04-30
The purpose of this book is to
provide engineers and researchers in
both the wind power industry and
energy research community with
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comprehensive, up-to-date, and
advanced design techniques and
practical approaches. The topics
addressed in this book involve the
major concerns in the wind power
generation and wind turbine design.
Internet of Things and Analytics for
Agriculture, Volume 3 Prasant Kumar
Pattnaik 2021-11-10 The book
discusses one of the major challenges
in agriculture which is delivery of
cultivate produce to the end
consumers with best possible price
and quality. Currently all over the
world, it is found that around 50% of
the farm produce never reaches the
end consumer due to wastage and
suboptimal prices. The authors
present solutions to reduce the
transport cost, predictability of
prices on the past data analytics and
the current market conditions, and
number of middle hops and agents
between the farmer and the end
consumer using IoT-based solutions.
Again, the demand by consumption of
agricultural products could be
predicted quantitatively; however,
the variation of harvest and
production by the change of farm's
cultivated area, weather change,
disease and insect damage, etc.,
could be difficult to be predicted,
so that the supply and demand of
agricultural products has not been
controlled properly. To overcome,
this edited book designed the IoTbased monitoring system to analyze
crop environment and the method to
improve the efficiency of decision
making by analyzing harvest
statistics. The book is also useful
for academicians working in the areas
of climate changes.
Integration of Distributed Generation
in the Power System Math H. J. Bollen
2011-08-04 The integration of new
sources of energy like wind power,
solar-power, small-scale generation,
or combined heat and power in the
power grid is something that impacts
smart-villages-and-smart-cities-nptel

a lot of stakeholders: network
companies (both distribution and
transmission), the owners and
operators of the DG units, other endusers of the power grid (including
normal consumers like you and me) and
not in the least policy makers and
regulators. There is a lot of
misunderstanding about the impact of
DG on the power grid, with one side
(including mainly some but certainly
not all, network companies) claiming
that the lights will go out soon,
whereas the other side (including
some DG operators and large parks of
the general public) claiming that
there is nothing to worry about and
that it's all a conspiracy of the
large production companies that want
to protect their own interests and
keep the electricity price high. The
authors are of the strong opinion
that this is NOT the way one should
approach such an important subject as
the integration of new, more
environmentally friendly, sources of
energy in the power grid. With this
book the authors aim to bring some
clarity to the debate allowing all
stakeholders together to move to a
solution. This book will introduce
systematic and transparent methods
for quantifying the impact of DG on
the power grid.
Sustainable Urban Transport Maria
Attard 2015-05-14 This publication
brings together an international
group of researchers and presents
work from different countries dealing
with issues related to transport
policy, attitudes and mode choice,
car sharing and alternative modes of
transport, and discusses the future
of non-motorized modes of transport.
Guidelines on the development of open
educational resources policies Miao,
Fengchun 2019-10-15
Urban Hydrology, Watershed Management
and Socio-Economic Aspects Arup K.
Sarma 2016-10-25 The book brings
together high-quality research
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articles on advanced hydrological
analysis, advanced computational
methods, and the ecological and
sociological aspects of urban
watershed management under one
umbrella. The rapid pace of
urbanization, not accompanied by any
farsighted, holistic plan, has
reduced many cities in the developing
world into multi-hazard areas. The
most perceptible consequence of
urbanization is the change in landuse and land cover, which in turn
impacts hydrological systems.
Accordingly, scientific studies on
urban hydrology with due emphasis on
ecological and sociological aspects
under changing climate are vital to
the appropriate design of urban
landscapes and civil infrastructure
works. This book addresses precisely
these issues, offering a useful guide
for environmentalists, hydrologists,
and a broad range of socio-economic
scientists exploring the
environmental vulnerabilities arising
from urbanization.
Computation Structures Stephen A.
Ward 1990 Computer Systems
Organization -- general.
The Ethics of Cybersecurity Markus
Christen 2020-02-10 This open access
book provides the first comprehensive
collection of papers that provide an
integrative view on cybersecurity. It
discusses theories, problems and
solutions on the relevant ethical
issues involved. This work is sorely
needed in a world where cybersecurity
has become indispensable to protect
trust and confidence in the digital
infrastructure whilst respecting
fundamental values like equality,
fairness, freedom, or privacy. The
book has a strong practical focus as
it includes case studies outlining
ethical issues in cybersecurity and
presenting guidelines and other
measures to tackle those issues. It
is thus not only relevant for
academics but also for practitioners
smart-villages-and-smart-cities-nptel

in cybersecurity such as providers of
security software, governmental CERTs
or Chief Security Officers in
companies.
Managing Urbanization, Climate Change
and Disasters in South Asia Ravindra
Kumar Srivastava 2020-07-20 This book
offers essential insights into
potential catastrophic events that
might befall upon the emerging urban
landscape in South Asia, and which
are due to hazards, risks and
vulnerabilities inherent in the
region’s geophysical location, as
well as due to climate change and
unplanned urbanization. It highlights
major physio-graphic, demographic,
geological and geophysical indicators
that are responsible for changing the
pattern and trend of urbanization in
South Asia – a crucial issue in view
of emerging threats of climate
change, and changes in the
demographic profile. The book
addresses the disaster management
scenario in South Asia,
manifestations of climate change in
the region and various urban setups
under climate-change-induced risks.
Further, it elaborates on the
challenges of urbanization-based neorisks and vulnerabilities, which
manifest in the form of slum area
growth, piling and littering of waste
and filth, new health risks,
groundwater contamination, air
pollution, highly energy-dependent
lifestyles, poverty, socio-economic
tensions, etc. It also critically
examines the institutional mechanisms
for disaster risk reduction (DRR),
climate change adaptation (CCA) and
urban governance, and suggests
appropriate changes in the governing
structure to mitigate these risks.
The book draws the attention of urban
planners and policymakers to current
shortcomings in the administrative
and financial structures of local
urban bodies. While outlining
climate-associated risks and
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adaptation strategies in South Asia,
it also suggests measures for
integrating climate change and urban
adaption with state's planning
processes, and puts forward a risk
alleviation platform to bring the
risk managers working in different
fields together, so that they make
concerted efforts to achieve
sustainable development. It offers
valuable takeaways for researchers,
urban planners, those working in
industry, consultants, and
policymakers.
Encyclopedia of Smart Materials, 2
Volume Set Mel M. Schwartz 2002-03-22
Smart materials--materials and
structures that can impart
information about their environment
to an observer or monitoring device-are revolutionizing fields as diverse
as engineering, optics, and medical
technology. Advances in smart
materials are impacting disciplines
across the scientific and
technological landscape. Now,
practictioners and researchers have
an authoritative source to go to for
answers about this emerging new area.
Encyclopedia of Smart Materials
provides A-to-Z coverage of the
entire field of intelligent
materials. Discussions of theory,
fabrication, processing,
applications, and uses of these
unique materials are presented here
in a collection of concise entries
from the world's foremost experts in
the field--including scientists,
educators and engineers. This
encyclopedia is as broad in scope as
the technology itself, addressing
daily, commercial applications as
well as sophisticated units designed
to operate in space, underwater,
underground, and within the human
body. Extensively cross-referenced
and generously supplemented with
bibliographies and indexes, this
book's treatment also broaches the
specialized properties and coatings
smart-villages-and-smart-cities-nptel

that are required for the use of
materials in extreme conditions.
Illustrated with photographs, tables,
line drawings, and equations,
Encyclopedia of Smart Materials is
the premier reference for material
scientists, chemists, chemical
engineers, process engineers,
consultants, patent attorneys and
students in these areas. An essential
resource on the shelves of
laboratories, government facilities,
and academic libraries. Editor-inChief, Mel Schwartz has over forty
years of experience with metals,
ceramics, and composites, with
special expertise in brazing. The
holder of five patents, he has
authored thirteen books and more than
one hundred technical papers and
articles. Reach the information you
need rapidly and easily with the
ONLINE edition of the Encyclopedia of
Smart Materials. The online edition
delivers all the rich content of the
print edition with the added benefits
of an advanced search engine and the
desktop convenience of web access.
For more information or to license
the online edition (beginning July
2002) please visit:
www.interscience.wiley.com/reference/
esm
Physics and Technology of Sustainable
Energy Edward Wolf 2018-07-05 This
textbook explores the science and
tecnologies needed for renewable
energy. It examines the properties of
the earth's atmosphere for
transmitting light in from the sun
and mediating outflow of infrared
energy from the ground, a role that
has an effect on the temperature of
the earth. It begins by explaining
how the sun works, that is by nuclear
fusion, and the basic concepts of
quantum tunnelling needed are later
expanded to allow a competent
treatment of semiconductor physics,
the discipline behind solar cells.
The book covers wind turbine
6/12

Downloaded from unovent.com on
September 25, 2022 by guest

technology, hydroelectric power and
pumped-hydro energy storage. It also
talks about the history of the
Earth's climate and discusses the
effects that the present fossil fuel
burning, leading to large emission of
greenhouse gas, may have on the
future temperature of the earth. The
sustainable energy discussed in this
book will be available in the long
term, past the remaining availability
of carbon energy, and is also energy
that will not tip the climate into
warmer conditions. In connection to
this, the action of the atmosphere is
analyzed both for its transmission of
sunlight to the surface for use in
solar power, and in secondary forms
such as wind, waves and
hydroelectricity. Greenhouse gas
impurities, such as carbon dioxide,
are also examined for their effects
on the atmosphere. Building on this
analysis, prospects for sustainable
energy and moderate climate are
assessed.
Handbook on Battery Energy Storage
System Asian Development Bank
2018-12-01 This handbook serves as a
guide to deploying battery energy
storage technologies, specifically
for distributed energy resources and
flexibility resources. Battery energy
storage technology is the most
promising, rapidly developed
technology as it provides higher
efficiency and ease of control. With
energy transition through
decarbonization and decentralization,
energy storage plays a significant
role to enhance grid efficiency by
alleviating volatility from demand
and supply. Energy storage also
contributes to the grid integration
of renewable energy and promotion of
microgrid.
Sustainable Industrial Design and
Waste Management Salah El Haggar
2010-07-28 Sustainable Industrial
Design and Waste Management was
inspired by the need to have a text
smart-villages-and-smart-cities-nptel

that enveloped awareness and
solutions to the ongoing issues and
concerns of waste generated from
industry. The development of science
and technology has increased human
capacity to extract resources from
nature and it is only recently that
industries are being held accountable
for the detrimental effects the waste
they produce has on the environment.
Increased governmental research,
regulation and corporate
accountability are digging up issues
pertaining to pollution control and
waste treatment and environmental
protection. The traditional approach
for clinical waste, agricultural
waste, industrial waste, and
municipal waste are depleting our
natural resources. The main objective
of this book is to conserve the
natural resources by approaching 100
% full utilization of all types of
wastes by cradle – to - cradle
concepts, using Industrial Ecology
methodology documented with case
studies. Sustainable development and
environmental protection cannot be
achieved without establishing the
concept of industrial ecology. The
main tools necessary for establishing
Industrial Ecology and sustainable
development will be covered in the
book. The concept of “industrial
ecology will help the industrial
system to be managed and operated
more or less like a natural ecosystem
hence causing as less damage as
possible to the surrounding
environment. Numerous case studies
allow the reader to adapt concepts
according to personal interest/field
Reveals innovative technologies for
the conservation of natural resources
The only book which provides an
integrated approach for sustainable
development including tools,
methodology, and indicators for
sustainable development
Evolutionary Computing and Mobile
Sustainable Networks V. Suma
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2020-07-31 This book features
selected research papers presented at
the International Conference on
Evolutionary Computing and Mobile
Sustainable Networks (ICECMSN 2020),
held at the Sir M. Visvesvaraya
Institute of Technology on 20–21
February 2020. Discussing advances in
evolutionary computing technologies,
including swarm intelligence
algorithms and other evolutionary
algorithm paradigms which are
emerging as widely accepted
descriptors for mobile sustainable
networks virtualization, optimization
and automation, this book is a
valuable resource for researchers in
the field of evolutionary computing
and mobile sustainable networks.
Concepts Of Physics Harish Chandra
Verma 1999
Advanced Design of Wastewater
Treatment Plants: Emerging Research
and Opportunities Hussain, Athar
2019-05-31 With the advancement of
new technologies, existing wastewater
treatment units need to be reexamined
to make them more efficient and to
release the load currently placed on
them. Thus, there is an urgent need
to develop and adopt the latest
design methodology to determine and
remove harmful impurities from water
sources. Advanced Design of
Wastewater Treatment Plants: Emerging
Research and Opportunities is a
critical scholarly resource that
explores the design of various units
of wastewater treatment plants and
treatment technologies that can
produce reusable quality water from
wastewater. The book covers topics
that include the basic philosophy of
wastewater treatment, designing
principles of various wastewater
treatment units, conventional
treatment systems, and advanced
treatment processes. It is an
integral reference source for
engineers, environmentalists, waste
authorities, solid waste management
smart-villages-and-smart-cities-nptel

companies, landfill operators,
legislators, researchers, and
academicians.
Power Distribution Planning Reference
Book, Second Edition H. Lee Willis
2004-03-01 Providing more than twice
the content of the original edition,
this new edition is the premier
source on the selection, development,
and provision of safe, high-quality,
and cost-effective electric utility
distribution systems, and it promises
vast improvements in system
reliability and layout by spanning
every aspect of system planning
including load forecasting,
scheduling, performance, and
economics. Responding to the evolving
needs of electric utilities, Power
Distribution Planning Reference Book
presents an abundance of real-world
examples, procedural and managerial
issues, and engineering and
analytical methodologies that are
crucial to efficient and enhanced
system performance.
Unmanned Aerial Vehicle: Applications
in Agriculture and Environment Ram
Avtar 2019-11-18 This book showcases
how new and emerging technologies
like Unmanned Aerial Vehicles (UAVs)
are trying to provide solutions to
unresolved socio-economic and
environmental problems. Unmanned
vehicles can be classified into five
different types according to their
operation. These five types are
unmanned ground vehicles, unmanned
aerial vehicles, unmanned surface
vehicles (operating on the surface of
the water), unmanned underwater
vehicles, and unmanned spacecraft.
Unmanned vehicles can be guided
remotely or function as autonomous
vehicles. The technology has a wide
range of uses including agriculture,
industry, transport, communication,
surveillance and environment
applications. UAVs are widely used in
precision agriculture; from
monitoring the crops to crop damage
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assessment. This book explains the
different methods in which they are
used, providing step-by-step image
processing and sample data. It also
discusses how smart UAVs will provide
unique opportunities for
manufacturers to utilise new
technological trends to overcome the
current challenges of UAV
applications. The book will be of
great interest to researchers engaged
in forest carbon measurement, road
patrolling, plantation monitoring,
crop yield estimation, crop damage
assessment, terrain modelling,
fertilizer control, and pest control.
Advances in Manufacturing and
Industrial Engineering Ranganath M.
Singari 2021-01-13 This book presents
selected peer reviewed papers from
the International Conference on
Advanced Production and Industrial
Engineering (ICAPIE 2019). It covers
a wide range of topics and latest
research in mechanical systems
engineering, materials engineering,
micro-machining, renewable energy,
industrial and production
engineering, and additive
manufacturing. Given the range of
topics discussed, this book will be
useful for students and researchers
primarily working in mechanical and
industrial engineering, and energy
technologies.
Wheeled Mobile Robotics Gregor
Klancar 2017-02-02 Wheeled Mobile
Robotics: From Fundamentals Towards
Autonomous Systemscovers the main
topics from the wide area of mobile
robotics, explaining all applied
theory and application. The book
gives the reader a good foundation,
enabling them to continue to more
advanced topics. Several examples are
included for better understanding,
many of them accompanied by short
MATLAB® script code making it easy to
reuse in practical work. The book
includes several examples of
discussed methods and projects for
smart-villages-and-smart-cities-nptel

wheeled mobile robots and some
advanced methods for their control
and localization. It is an ideal
resource for those seeking an
understanding of robotics, mechanics,
and control, and for engineers and
researchers in industrial and other
specialized research institutions in
the field of wheeled mobile robotics.
Beginners with basic math knowledge
will benefit from the examples, and
engineers with an understanding of
basic system theory and control will
find it easy to follow the more
demanding fundamental parts and
advanced methods explained. Offers
comprehensive coverage of the
essentials of the field that are
suitable for both academics and
practitioners Includes several
examples of the application of
algorithms in simulations and real
laboratory projects Presents
foundation in mobile robotics theory
before continuing with more advanced
topics Self-sufficient to beginner
readers, covering all important
topics in the mobile robotics field
Contains specific topics on modeling,
control, sensing, path planning,
localization, design architectures,
and multi-agent systems
Learning How to Learn Using
Multimedia Deepanjali Mishra
2021-08-28 This book introduces the
concept of multimedia in education,
and how multimedia technology could
be implemented to impart digital
education to university students. The
book emphasizes the versatile use of
technology enabled education through
the research papers from
distinguished academicians and
researchers who are specifically
working in this area. It benefits all
those researchers who are
enthusiastic about learning online
and also for those academicians who
are interested to work on various
aspects of learning and teaching
through technology.
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Learning How to Learn Barbara Oakley,
PhD 2018-08-07 A surprisingly simple
way for students to master any
subject--based on one of the world's
most popular online courses and the
bestselling book A Mind for Numbers A
Mind for Numbers and its wildly
popular online companion course
"Learning How to Learn" have
empowered more than two million
learners of all ages from around the
world to master subjects that they
once struggled with. Fans often wish
they'd discovered these learning
strategies earlier and ask how they
can help their kids master these
skills as well. Now in this new book
for kids and teens, the authors
reveal how to make the most of time
spent studying. We all have the tools
to learn what might not seem to come
naturally to us at first--the secret
is to understand how the brain works
so we can unlock its power. This book
explains: • Why sometimes letting
your mind wander is an important part
of the learning process • How to
avoid "rut think" in order to think
outside the box • Why having a poor
memory can be a good thing • The
value of metaphors in developing
understanding • A simple, yet
powerful, way to stop procrastinating
Filled with illustrations,
application questions, and exercises,
this book makes learning easy and
fun.
Machine-to-machine (M2M)
Communications Carles Anton-Haro
2014-12-23 Part one of Machine-toMachine (M2M) Communications covers
machine-to-machine systems,
architecture and components. Part two
assesses performance management
techniques for M2M communications.
Part three looks at M2M applications,
services, and standardization.
Machine-to-machine communications
refers to autonomous communication
between devices or machines. This
book serves as a key resource in M2M,
smart-villages-and-smart-cities-nptel

which is set to grow significantly
and is expected to generate a huge
amount of additional data traffic and
new revenue streams, underpinning key
areas of the economy such as the
smart grid, networked homes,
healthcare and transportation.
Examines the opportunities in M2M for
businesses Analyses the optimisation
and development of M2M communications
Chapters cover aspects of access,
scheduling, mobility and security
protocols within M2M communications
Visions and Concepts for Education
4.0 Michael E. Auer 2021-02-05 This
book contains papers in the fields of
Interactive, Collaborative, and
Blended Learning; TechnologySupported Learning; Education 4.0;
Pedagogical and Psychological Issues.
With growing calls for affordable and
quality education worldwide, we are
currently witnessing a significant
transformation in the development of
post-secondary education and
pedagogical practices. Higher
education is undergoing innovative
transformations to respond to our
urgent needs. The change is hastened
by the global pandemic that is
currently underway. The 9th
International Conference on
Interactive, Collaborative, and
Blended Learning: Visions and
Concepts for Education 4.0 was
conducted in an online format at
McMaster University, Canada, from
14th to 15th October 2020, to
deliberate and share the innovations
and strategies. This conference’s
main objectives were to discuss
guidelines and new concepts for
engineering education in higher
education institutions, including
emerging technologies in learning; to
debate new conference format in
worldwide pandemic and post-pandemic
conditions; and to discuss new
technology-based tools and resources
that drive the education in nontraditional ways such as Education
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4.0. Since its beginning in 2007,
this conference is devoted to new
learning approaches with a focus on
applications and experiences in the
fields of interactive, collaborative,
and blended learning and related new
technologies. Currently, the ICBL
conferences are forums to exchange
recent trends, research findings, and
disseminate practical experiences in
collaborative and blended learning,
and engineering pedagogy. The
conference bridges the gap between
‘pure’ scientific research and the
everyday work of educators.
Interested readership includes
policymakers, academics, educators,
researchers in pedagogy and learning
theory, school teachers, industrycentric educators, continuing
education practitioners, etc.
Advances in Architecture, Engineering
and Technology Federica Rosso 2022
Renewable Energy Resources John
Twidell 2006 "This second edition
maintains the book's basis on
fundamentals, whilst including
experience gained from the rapid
growth of renewable energy
technologies as secure national
resources and for climate change
mitigation, more extensively
illustrated with case studies and
worked problems. The presentation has
been improved throughout, along with
a new chapter on economics and
institutional factors. Each chapter
begins with fundamental theory from a
scientific perspective, then
considers applied engineering
examples and developments, and
includes a set of problems and
solutions and a bibliography of
printed and web-based material for
further study. Common symbols and
cross referencing apply throughout,
essential data are tabulated in
appendices. Sections on social and
environmental aspects have been added
to each technology chapter." -- back
cover.
smart-villages-and-smart-cities-nptel

The City Reader Richard T. LeGates
2015-07-16 The sixth edition of the
highly successful The City Reader
juxtaposes the very best classic and
contemporary writings on the city to
provide the comprehensive mapping of
the terrain of Urban Studies and
Planning old and new. The City Reader
is the anchor volume in the Routledge
Urban Reader Series and is now
integrated with all ten other titles
in the series. This edition has been
extensively updated and expanded to
reflect the latest thinking in each
of the disciplinary areas included
and in topical areas such as compact
cities, urban history, place making,
sustainable urban development,
globalization, cities and climate
change, the world city network, the
impact of technology on cities,
resilient cities, cities in Africa
and the Middle East, and urban
theory. The new edition places
greater emphasis on cities in the
developing world, globalization and
the global city system of the future.
The plate sections have been revised
and updated. Sixty generous
selections are included: forty-four
from the fifth edition, and sixteen
new selections, including three newly
written exclusively for The City
Reader. The sixth edition keeps
classic writings by authors such as
Ebenezer Howard, Ernest W. Burgess,
LeCorbusier, Lewis Mumford, Jane
Jacobs, and Louis Wirth, as well as
the best contemporary writings of,
among others, Peter Hall, Manuel
Castells, David Harvey, Saskia
Sassen, and Kenneth Jackson. In
addition to newly commissioned
selections by Yasser Elshestawy,
Peter Taylor, and Lawrence Vale, new
selections in the sixth edition
include writings by Aristotle, Peter
Calthorpe, Alberto Camarillo, Filip
DeBoech, Edward Glaeser, David Owen,
Henri Pirenne, The Project for Public
Spaces, Jonas Rabinovich and Joseph
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Lietman, Doug Saunders, and Bish
Sanyal. The anthology features
general and section introductions as
well as individual introductions to
the selected articles introducing the
authors, providing context, relating
the selection to other selection, and
providing a bibliography for further
study. The sixth edition includes
fifty plates in four plate sections,
substantially revised from the fifth
edition.
Fluid Mechanics and Fluid Power T.
Prabu 2021-08-03 div="" style="" This
book comprises select proceedings of
the 46th National Conference on Fluid
Mechanics and Fluid Power (FMFP
2019). The contents of this book
focus on aerodynamics and flow
control, computational fluid
dynamics, fluid structure
interaction, noise and aeroacoustics, unsteady and pulsating
flows, vortex dynamics, nuclear
thermal hydraulics, heat transfer in
nanofluids, etc. This book serves as
a useful reference beneficial to
researchers, academicians and
students interested in the broad
field of mechanics. ^
Sustainable Geotechnics Slobodan B
Mickovski 2021-08-30 Today, modern
Geotechnical Engineers, who in the
past would have considered the
phenomena occurring in the (primarily

smart-villages-and-smart-cities-nptel

soil) environment, are faced with
developments in environmental
sciences that are becoming
increasingly more detailed and
sophisticated, with the natural
phenomena and processes surrounding
the civil engineering infrastructure
being modeled, designed, monitored,
and assessed in a more holistic way.
This book brings together the state
of the art in geotechnics with a
focus on sustainable design,
resilience, construction, and
monitoring of the performance of
geotechnical assets from ground
investigations, through foundation
and drainage design to soil
stabilization and reinforcement.
Engineers and scientists working in
the fields of green infrastructure,
nature-based solutions, sustainable
drainage, eco-engineering, hydrogeology, landscape planning, plant
science, environmental biology or
bio-chemistry, earth sciences, GIS,
and remote sensing are represented
here by articles that show
significant geotechnical components
or applications. Case studies
showcasing the application of the
sustainable development principles
(e.g., reuse, recycle, reduce;
stakeholder engagement; public
health; UN Global Sustainability
Goals) in Geotechnics are also
included in this book.
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